
A note from Pastor Owen Scott… 

 

Listen to what John Wesley said 
about the authority of the 
Bible…”The Bible must be the 
invention either of good men or 
angels, bad men or demons, or God. 

1) It could not be the invention of 
good men or angels because they 
would not make a book and tell 
lies all the time they were writing 
it, saying “Thus saith the Lord” 
when it was their own invention. 

2) It could not be the invention of 
bad men or demons, for they 
would not make a book which 
commands all duty, forbids all sin 
and condemns their own souls to 
hell for all of eternity.   

Therefore, I draw this conclusion, that 
the Bible must be given by the true 
and living God.” 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am – This morning Pastor Owen Scott  will 
be speaking.  There is a supervised Mini-Kids Centre for children 
under 3 years in the 11 am service.  (The Mini-Kids Centre is 
unsupervised during the 9 am service – Parents are asked to stay 
with their children.)  Nursery facilities available to mothers with 
babies.  

 
Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio! Join us for 
coffee on the patio after the service today…a great chance 
to meet a new friend.  

 
Baby Dedication – Jayne & Joachim Nidua will 
be dedicating their daughter, Thalia Sophia 
Teresa, to the Lord in the second service today.  
Thalia was born on December 14th, 2014. 
 

This week… 
 
SUMMER DAY CAMP BEGINS TOMORROW!!  

The FUN begins tomorrow for all those 
who have registered for our Summer 
Day Camp this year!  It will run each day 
(Monday, July 13th to Friday, July 17th ) 
from 9 am to 4 pm.  ALL OTHER 
CHURCH PROGRAMS FROM MONDAY TO 
FRIDAY WILL BE CANCELLED THIS 
WEEK. 
 

PLEASE DO NOT PARK  IN FRONT OF THE CHURCH THIS WEEK – 
There’s lots of parking at the mall.  We want to keep our kids 
safe! 
 
PRAY FOR VBS THIS WEEK…that much will be accomplished for 

the Lord in children’s lives!  

SUMMER IN THE CITY  will be cancelled this week, but be sure to be 
here next Wednesday when Stan Powers from Sonrise Church in 
Langley will be ministering. 
 
Spanish group – Friday evenings at 7 pm.  For info, contact Jorge & 
Jeanette Rios at 604-971-3070. 

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
If you are new to Valley Church or would like to pass on some 
new information, please take a moment to fill in a Valley Church 
Connection Card and drop it in one of the boxes beside the exits. 
You’ll find the cards  in the holders on the chairs in front of you. 
 
Send in your photos!  Summer has arrived and our 

Valley Church family is  involved in all kinds of 

interesting activities – Please share some of your 

special moments with us by emailing us your favorite 

family photos to use in the bulletin and on our website. If you are 

taking a trip over the next few months, take along a Valley Church 

bulletin and take a photo of you holding it in front of a site you’re 

visiting…Valley Church’s  version of North Shore News “News 

Around the World”…”Valley Church Around the World”! 

NO PARKING!  A reminder not to park in the Blue 
Shore parking spaces OR any of the RESERVED 24 
HOUR spots -  If you do, you may be towed. 

 
PLEASE DO NOT BRING ANY BOOK DONATIONS TO THE 
LIBRARY!  We appreciate your generosity but we have no space. 
 
The Carrall Street Mission is in need of the following for one 
of their worship teams – female vocalist, bass player, keyboard 
and acoustic guitar.  For info, contact Ian Smythe at 604-313-
9827. 
 
Online donations at Valley Church are now 
possible – You can give your offering online 
through PayPal.  Go to the bottom of our web 
page at www.valleychurch.ca and click on the 
PayPal button. 
 
Photos on front – Clockwise from top left… Our Monday night 
ESL group;  Three of the  lovely ladies who give leadership to ESL 
-  Elaine Englar, Margot Fraser & Kay Baughman; Pre-school class 
busy making cards for their dads for Father’s Day…Lewis, Elise, 
Jordan and Cienna.  
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